
 

Orange Sidewalk Scoping Study TAP TA 23(4) 

Local Concerns Meeting 
Attention: All Orange residents are invited to attend a Local Concerns Meeting on 

Wednesday, May 8, 2024, at 5:30 PM 

 Orange Town Hall 

392 Route 302 
 

 

 

Dufresne Group will be presenting information about the scoping study process and 

taking public comment in regard to desired pedestrian improvements and safety along 

Route 302 through the Village.  Additional information is available by contacting Keith 

Cubbon with Central Vermont Regional Planning Commission at cubbon@cvregion.com. 
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